
                                    

                                                         
                                                                                    United States District Court 

                                                                                      Northern District of Illinois, Eastern Division 

                                                   219 South Dearborn Street, Chicago, Illinois 60604 

                                                                                                                                        5/29/2012 

              TTHHEE  SSTTAANNLLEEYY  JJ..  RROOSSZZKKOOWWSSKKII    

    UU..SS..  CCOOUURRTTHHOOUUSSEE  WWIILLLL  OOPPEENN  TTOO  TTHHEE      

                        PPUUBBLLIICC  OONN  JJUUNNEE  44,,  22001122  

                  332277  SSOOUUTTHH  CCHHUURRCCHH  SSTTRREEEETT  

                                RROOCCKKFFOORRDD,,  IILLLLIINNOOIISS  

  

   The following U.S. District Court Judges’ Chambers,            

 Courtrooms and Staff will be located in the new  

 Courthouse on the dates listed below:                                                                                      

              Judge Kapala – June 4, 2012 

       Courtroom:  5
th

 floor - #5300  

       Chambers:  6
th

 floor - #6300 

       Courtroom Deputy:  5
th

 floor - #5404 

 

        Judge Mahoney – June 4, 2012 

       Courtroom: 5
th

 floor - #5200 

       Chambers:  6
th

 floor - #6200 

       Courtroom Deputy:  5
th

 floor - #5405 

        

         Judge Reinhard – June 5, 2012 

       Courtroom:  5
th

 floor - #5100  

       Chambers:  6
th

 floor - #6100 

       Court Reporter:  5
th

 floor - #5406 

      

          Clerks Office – June 4, 2012 

       Second floor - Office #2200 

                               

        Pretrial Office - June 4, 2012 

       First floor - Office #1400 

 

        Probation Office - June 4, 2012 

        First floor - Office #1400 

                     

All telephone numbers will remain the same. 


